## **Wounded Warrior Project**

4899 Belfort Road, Suite 300 Jacksonville, Florida 32256

0 904.296.7350

F 904.296.7347



April 20, 2018

Texas Association Of Emergency Vehicle Technic 2426 Robertson Dr Abilene, TX 79606

Dear Texas Association of Emergency Vehicle Technic,

Thank you for your gift of \$10,000 on 4/12/2018 to Wounded Warrior Project® (WWP). Please know this gift will directly impact the lives of wounded service members, their families, and caregivers through high-touch, unique programs designed to help warriors transition to a successful civilian life.

For many servicemen and women the battle continues long after they return from war. We began as a small operation delivering backpacks with comfort items to wounded service members, and today WWP offers free programs and services serving over 100,000 warriors, their families, and caregivers. WWP programs focus on the whole warrior and his or her family – providing benefits counseling, assisting with mental health support, engaging warriors in physical health and wellness, and empowering warriors with the tools to pursue education goals or a rewarding civilian career.

There are no fees or dues, ever. Those were paid on the battlefield. That is why we rely on donations of time and money from individuals who care enough to let every wounded service member know that his or her service and sacrifice are appreciated. On behalf of Wounded Warrior Project, thank you for allowing us the opportunity to provide quality programs to those who need them most.

Sincerely,

Michael S. Linnington

Lieutenant General, U.S. Army, Retired

Michael S. Linnington

Chief Executive Officer, Wounded Warrior Project

The full amount of your gift is tax-deductible under the Internal Revenue Code since the Wounded Warrior Project, a nonprofit organization under Section 501(c)(3), provided no goods or services of value to you in consideration of your contribution. We recommend you retain this letter as a receipt for your gift.